
 
Sent: 26/01/2017 8:39:50 PM 
Subject: rezoning 6 jacksons road, 10 and 12 boondah  In regards to the draft planning proposal. Increased density is beneficial to developers only. We are already unable to cope with traffic on the Northern Beaches with no solution available at this time.  The development proposal should be rejected and amended to benefit the community over developer greed.  regards  Adrian Lombardo 


